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Notice for Students 
 

 

All the students of Vishwakarma University are hereby informed that, as per the Pune Municipal 

Commissioner Order (No. मआ/साप्रवि/3311 dated 15-07-2021), in view of surging cases of COVID-

19 across Pune district, the offline academic activities on campus (those resumed from 15-02-2021 

according to Government of Maharashtra notification dated 03-02-2021) are withheld till 31st July 

2021. However, online academic activities using Vishwakarma Online Learning Platform (VOLP) 

are being continued without any hindrance and disruption. 

University administration is relentlessly working to protect the interest of all the students by 

following the respective regulatory norms. 

Vishwakarma University upholds due importance to the safety, hygiene, health, and welfare of its 

students. As always Vishwakarma University campus will be a safe campus to study. 

Students and parents are requested to check official email ID for further communication in this regard. 

University will keep updating the students from time to time on student official email id. 

 

 

  Sd/-  

Registrar  

    Vishwakarma University, Pune 

  


